24th March 2023

Martin DeVall, martydevall@gmail.com

To whom it may concern,

During the fall fire danger season 2 year's ago we were required to evacuate
our equine from an area of Clackamas country. It was a scary time for our
equine because it was difficult to find a location to move them to a temporary
shelter. Clackamas county fairgrounds were concidered, but the facilities were
lacking of supervision for temporary animal care. At the time it was on the
evening late at night so finding a suitable shelter was difficult.

| support the upgrade of the Clackamas county fairgrounds for a temporary
animal shelter.

Sincerely,

Martin DeVall

503-650-5398

Your Name
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